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Hi Everyone: 
 
August already and time is flying.  Extreme heat and humidity as always is southern FL has been the 
rule.  Sorry that the June and July events were cancelled due to lack of participation.  So, let’s get 
back on track in August with a raft up at Billie’s Point hosted by the Deans and Adams on August 18.   
More info to follow. 
September 15 is a trip to the Deering Estate hosted by the Casanaves.  We will discuss this at the 
August meeting.     
October brings a Chili cookoff at the Casa Roesch in Key Largo. 
We still have November and December open. 
On another note, Ted Newlan is still in the hospital.  He has been released from oncology and is in 
Rehab Physical Therapy.  Hoping to be coming home in the next week or so.  This has been a long 
haul for both Ted and Dee.  Please keep them in your thoughts and prayers. 
Lastly, we have 5 meetings until the end of the year.  Someone needs to step up to the plate to 
continue on for next year.  I’m sure many bridge and committee chairs are ready to be replaced as 
well.  Please put you thinking caps on so this club will continue.  We all enjoy each other’s company, I 
would hate to see us fold. 
 
Until the August 6 meeting, 
 
Smooth Waters, 
Sharon  
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June Meeting Minutes:  
Meeting called to order by Dave at 7:00 p.m.  Only 11 members present....The minutes for last 
month's meeting accepted as appeared in the newsletter. 
 
Treasurer's report:  presented by Dave...beginning balance $3,121.44, ending balance 
$3,122.79.  Full report in newsletter.   
 
The cruise was great....everyone had a great time...thanks to Dee and Annie Kokenge for the royal 
wedding review. 
 
The pool party scheduled for June was postponed due to so many people being out of town.  Cindy 
will look at August. 
 
Marina party is scheduled for the second week in July.  The La Playa Restaurant is open. 
 
Mario says Ted is due to be released sometime in July. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:15 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted by Claire Strandhagen....secretary 
 
 

TREASURER'S REPORT 
HOMESTEAD BAYFRONT YACHT CLUB 

        
        
BEGINNING BALANCE 
May 1, 2018    $3,121.44   
        
INCOME :         
        
 50/50   25.00    
        
        
        
        
 Total   25.00    
        
        
EXPENSES 
:        

 

April 
Event 
Appetizers  23.65    

        
        
        
 Total   $23.65     
        
        
ENDING BALANCE  
May 31,2018     $3,122.79   
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     Members having fun in Bimini    
        

 

 
 
 

 

 
        

 

 

 


